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Current News Briefs 
 

Save The Date 

Field Day 2023 
and Our 

75th Anniversary Celebration! 
 

Saturday, September 23rd, 10 am to 4 pm 

 
 

❖ The Archery Committee has submitted 

plans for a total makeover of the Byrd Rd 

Archery Course. Improvements include 

placing wood chips on all the lanes, stoning 

the areas on both sides on the northern 

culvert, replacing the southern culvert with 

a longer and larger diameter pipe, repairing 

target backers, and clearing bush to make 

a larger area around the targets. A 

discussion on the project and its funding of 

$8,500 will take place and be voted on at 

the August 29th General Meeting. Please 

plan to attend to get full details and offer 

your opinion.  

❖ The Website now has a Links tab. By 

opening this tab, you can use a displayed 

link for various organizations including one 

to register for a PA Game Commission 

Hunter Trapper Education Class. 

❖ The SCCSFA Hunter Trapper Education 

class is scheduled for September. Register 

online with PA Game Commission to 

attend. It’s free and is needed by anyone 

wishing to purchase their first Hunting 

license. It is also an excellent refresher 

course for longtime hunters. 

❖ The Club is always in need of volunteers. 

Contact the Facilities Committee to see 

how you can do your part in our all-

volunteer organization.  

❖ If you’re a fishing member at the Lake, we 

need help checking the turtle lines. If 

interested or if you would like a turtle for 

your freezer, please email: John Primus 

❖ The Website now has a Legislative 

Information button. It can be found under 

the Members Area tab. It contains all the 

Legislative reports submitted by our 

Legisletive liaison, Larry Bickings. 

❖ The Fish and Lake Committee this month 

will be stocking 1000 small blue gills as 

feeder fish for the trout and bass. 

❖ Are you looking for firewood? Please email 

the Facilities Committee 

❖ Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org 
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